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TIMELINES FOR SECURING A REVISION OF TSA TURBAN SCREENING PROCEDURES AT US AIRPORTS 
· 4th Aug 2007- The Transportation Security Administration (TSA) implements new guidelines, without publicizing them or consulting the Sikh community, which allow a Transportation Security   Officer (TSO) to pat down a Sikh Turban even if the metallic detector doesn’t set off

· 12th Aug 2007 - Kuldip Singh, UNITED SIKHS Director’s turban is pat down even though the metal detector did not go off at the San Francisco Airport.

· UNITED SIKHS legal director, Harpreet Singh  raises the issue with the TSA and requests a meeting.

· 22nd August – UNITED SIKHS meet with TSA to discuss new Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) and Guidelines which mention turban secondary screening.

· 31st August – TSA’s Acting Special Counselor, Kimberly Walton, contacts UNITED SIKHS legal director, Harpreet Singh, to convey TSA’s position and to clarify how the new policy affects Sikhs. She also says that TSA is committed to find possible solutions.

· 1st September – UNITED SIKHS approaches congressional leaders concerning TSA’s revised policy.

· 12th September – UNITED SIKHS, Sikh Coalition and SALDEF meet with TSA officials and Department of Homeland Security (DHS) regarding TSA’s recently revised head screening procedures.

· UNITED SIKHS continue to receive reports from Sikhs of religious profiling and discrimination at USA Airports. 

· 14th September - UNITED SIKHS works with other Sikh organizations to formulate and recommend new TSA procedures.

· 17th October - TSA issues revised guidelines for screening ‘bulky clothings’ and removes reference to the Turban in the original guidance issued on 4th Aug.
· 26th Oct 2007 - UNITED SIKHS, Sikh Coalition and SALDEF publish ‘Sikh Travelers Guide for Screening Procedures’.

· 27th Oct 2007- New TSA screening procedures for ‘bulky clothings’ are implemented.

· Sikh American Organizations continue to monitor the Turban screening experiences of Sikh travelers at US airports to enable them to work with the TSA to reduce religious profiling and discriminatory practices at USA airports.
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